
The Wyoming Department of Transportation 
(WYDOT) and the Federal Highway Administration, in 
cooperation with the Town of Jackson and Teton 
County, have initiated an environmental and design 
project on WY 22. The WY 22 Corridor Project extends 
from the Y intersection with Broadway Avenue to the 
west side of Wilson and includes a potential 
connection to existing Tribal Trail Road.

You are invited to attend an open house style 
meeting on June 14th or June 15th to:

• Learn about the project​
• Ask questions and provide your input​
• Find out about next steps and project schedule

If you cannot attend in person, ​WYDOT is also 
hosting a self-guided virtual open house. The 
online meeting launches June 14.  You can 
participate at any time through July 17. The online 
meeting can be accessed 24/7 at 
https://visualmedia.jacobs.com/WY22Corridor/.

For accessibility needs, please contact Stephanie 
Harsha, District 3 Public Relations Specialist at 
307-352-3065, stephanie.harsha@wyo.gov, or 
Bob Hammond, WYDOT Resident Engineer, 307-
733-3665, bob.hammond@wyo.gov.

Spanish interpretation will be available at both 
meeting locations.

WY 22 Corridor Project
Open House

June 14, 2023; 5-7 p.m.
Victor Elementary School
255 Elm Street
Victor, ID 83455

June 15, 2023; 5-7 p.m.
The Virginian
750 West Broadway 
Jackson, WY 83001 
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